
	 	

	

 
 
 
 
 

Road Closure on Stratemeyer Drive in Edgewood 
Financial Project ID: 412994-4-52-11 

 
The railroad crossing at Stratemeyer Drive in Edgewood will be closed to traffic in both 
directions between 9 p.m. Friday, March 24, and 5 p.m. Saturday, March 25. The 
closure is needed to replace the existing crossing with new concrete panels and 
asphalt approaches, which will provide a safer and smoother crossing for motorists. 
 
Detour route signage will be placed at key locations in the area of Stratemeyer Drive 
to direct drivers around the work zone. 
 
Detour Information:  
 

• Traffic traveling west will be directed to turn left onto South Orange Avenue, 
then right onto Mary Jess Road and right onto Stratemeyer Drive. All of the roads 
intersecting with Stratemeyer Drive west of the railroad crossing will remain open. 

• Traffic traveling east will be directed around the railroad crossing using Mary Jess 
Road and then turning left onto Hansel Avenue.   
 

For the latest information on this construction project, please visit www.cflroads.com. 
Please note that this schedule may change due to bad weather or other unexpected 
conditions. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Construction Public 
Information Coordinator Carolyn Fitzwilliam by phone at 407-637-7461, or by email at 
carolyn.fitzwilliam@dot.state.fl.us.  
 
For more information about SunRail routes, schedules, and fares, please visit us at 
www.SunRail.com; follow us on social media; or contact our Customer Service Center 
at 855-724-5411, weekdays between the hours of 5:30 a.m. and 9:30 p.m. 
 
SunRail urges motorists to be careful around trains, railroad crossings and construction. 
Be smart. Be safe. 
 



Stratemeyer Drive Detour Map 
 

 


